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RECOMMENDED 
113. That the County Council approve the continuation of the current 
arrangements in regards to:- 

(a) salary packages of new appointments in excess of £100,000; 

(b) severance packages in excess of £100,000. 
 
Reason for Recommendation 
114. The Staffing Committee are responsible for people management 
policies including those in respect of recruitment and severance. 

 
 
(Note: The Standards and Governance Committee at their meeting on 22 October 
2013 supported this recommendation.) 
 
 


